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March 6, 2019 

Jason Burkey 
Oldcastle SW Group, Inc. dba United Companies of Mesa County 
2273 River Road 
Grand Junction, CO 81505 
 

RE:  Virginia Acres, Permit No. M-1990-021, Surety Reduction Request (SR1), Request Received 

Dear Mr. Burkey: 

 

The Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety received your request for a Surety Reduction (SR-1) 
submitted on March 4, 2019 for the Virginia Acres, File No.M-1990-021.  On March 6, 2019 the Division 
considered your request filed and consideration has begun.  A decision due date has been set for May 6, 
2019. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 
80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec: Wally Erickson, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
 Peter Firmin, CPW 
 
 


